
Memorandum
TO: All interested parties                 FROM: Dale C. Stewart, 
                                                                                                          Chief Inspector, Fuel Safety

DATE: May 27, 2008

Attached to this memo are Fuel Safety Bulletins numbered #2008-01 thru #2008-06. These are
Bulletins which were formerly operating policies within the Fuel Safety Section, but need to be
distributed in a more public venue.

As you can see, something new has been added to Fuel Safety.  Many of these bulletins are
specifically directed toward oil-burning equipment and the CSA B139 code.

It should be noted that this is the last mail-out of Fuel Safety Bulletins.  From this date
forward, these Bulletins will ONLY be available on the internet at;

 

http://www.gov.ns.ca/lwd/fuelsafety/fuelbulletins.asp

http://www.gov.ns.ca/lwd/fuelsafety/fuelbulletins.asp

